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Parent Newsletter 

Summer No. 12 – Wednesday 7th July 2021 
 

As we head towards the end of term the children have been participating in sports week within their bubbles.  

Points are being awarded and Mrs Emery will be announcing the winning house at the end of next week.   

On Monday we have an assembly with the author Pippa Goodhart where we will celebrating the progress that 

children have made with their reading this year. 

Before the end of term the children will be treated to recorded performances by the orchestra, choir and year 6.  

Plenty to look forward to and enjoy together. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

 

Certificates Congratulations to the following people who received Headteacher Certificates 

this week: Abigail D, Alex C-R, Charlize, Emma, Fiza, Jaydon, Jessy, Khadijah, 

Surena, Sylvia, Telis.  

 

Transition to New 

Classes 

On the afternoon of Thursday 15th July, children will find out who their teacher will 

be in September and have a Zoom session with them. A Parentmail will be sent out 

with a list of the classes for 2021/2022 on this day also.  Unfortunately they will not 

be able to meet in person yet. Information on what children can expect in their 

new year group will be sent home that day and there will be the opportunity for 

parents to meet teachers (maybe in person!!) in September. 

 

Book Amnesty Have you got any Mayfield reading books at home that need to be returned?  

Whether they are library books or class reading books we would be grateful if they 

could make their way back to school before the holidays so that they can be 

organised ready for September.  Children can return the books to their class in a 

bag, or there is a box in the front foyer by the school office. 

 

Dinner Money Balances  Can you please ensure any dinner money balances are paid before the end of term.  

You can check your balance by visiting www.parentpay.co.uk  Also if your child is 

leaving the school and you require a refund of a balance please email Mrs Khan 

skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 
 

 

Last chance to buy tickets  

PTA Raffle will be drawn this Friday. 
www.parentpay.co.uk   

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Friday 9th July 

 

PTA Raffle Draw 

Friday 9th July Pupil Reports sent home with children 

Thursday 22nd July Last day of term 
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